
           
 
 Dear Parents of Frankland Community School    
 
 

My name is Kristine and I am proud to operate the local Lunch Lady kitchen that serves 
schools in your area.  
 

Every lunch: 
 meets or exceeds provincial nutritional standards  

 is portion-controlled and designed with kids’ good health in mind 

 is prepared daily with care in a local nut free, school safe commercial kitchen 

 can be modified for kids with allergies or special food needs 

 is delivered to your child’s school by a smiling Lunch Lady staff member 

 includes all applicable taxes 

 includes a contribution to your school 

 gives busy parents a welcome break! 
 

We will be starting our service on Monday, November 6th with our Blast Off menu and our 

full regular menu will be available for ordering Wednesday the 8th and every Monday and 
Wednesday following. Please note that all ordering is online only. 

 

All details on how to order will be on the paper menus coming home with your child- there is 
no minimum and you can order whatever you want. If you have a problem with ordering 

online please call me and I will be happy to assist you- my kitchen number will be on the 
menus. 

 

Click on this link  after you receive your menus to register for an account, set up accounts for 
your students or login and see the menu choices.  https://order.lunchlady.ca/Home.aspx  

 
 

Payment is by Visa, Master Card, Visa Debit or Interac ( select the Credit Card Option to use 
your Visa Debit like a bank card). 

 

To order for any Monday please have your orders in by midnight the preceding Thursday and 
for Wednesday by midnight Monday. 

If you have any questions, allergy concerns or need my assistance with ordering 
once you receive the menu, please do not ask the school but please email me at- 
kristine@thelunchlady.ca 
 

 

Sincerely,  
Kristine 

kristine@thelunchlady.ca 

 

 
Visit www.thelunchlady.ca to learn more about our company 

https://order.lunchlady.ca/Home.aspx
http://www.thelunchlady.ca/

